



August 25, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As the end of the summer approaches, the Lebanon County Career & Technology Center has been working very hard to prepare for the full re-opening of school on Monday, August 31, 2020.

It has been over 5 months since we have had students in walking, working, and learning in our school. We as a staff are excited to welcome this activity back to the CTC. Although, this school year will look and feel different than any other year, we look forward to providing a high-quality career and technical education to the students of Lebanon County.

Unfortunately, this year we were unable to hold our "Back to School" night because of the COVID-19 pandemic. To help better inform you, we have put together a" Back to School" Power Point presentation which hopefully will answer any questions that you may have prior to the start of school. We have also created a 2020-21 COVID-19 Guidelines document outlining our expectations of students during this difficult time.

The "Back to School" PowerPoint presentation and the 2020-21 COVID-19 Guidelines are attached for your convenience, as well as being available on our website www.lcctc.edu and on our Facebook page. Please take a minute to look at both documents. If you have any questions, please free to contact us.

Sincerely,
Glenn K. Meck II
Lebanon County Career & Technology Center